April 30, 1971

Bzra Fund

Rabbinical Ceuncil of America, Inc.
220 Park Avenue South

New York, New York 10003

Attention: Rabbi Sholem B, Kowalsky:
Dear Rabbi Kowalsky:

It has come to my attention that there is a Jew in Russia,
a very dear friend of a dear friend of mine, who is seeking
to emigrate. According to the new regulations, he needs a
great deal of money to buy his way out. He is himself a
Hasidic Jew, most pious, and a descendent of a long line of
great rabbis.

I would, therefore, very mueh appreciate it if you would arrange

Please do me the kindaess of informing me that this was taken
care of.

Cordially yours,

NL/hh RABBI NORMAN LAMM
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